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April 27, 2010 
 
Dear friends and volunteers, 
 
Thank you for all of your help in the past month, helping to gather over 7,500 signatures on the petition to let 
the voters of Palatine Township decide the $27 million District 15 bond issue.  As most of you are probably 
aware, objections to yours and thousands of other  signatures on the petition were filed by Susan A. Mac-
Donald and Theodore J. Grabbe. 
 
We want you to know that we are deeply committed to defending your signatures until the very last.  However, 
defending the objections, however frivolous they may be, is a very expensive undertaking, and we will have to 
spend thousands of dollars in attorneys fees (and photocopies!).  All of you have invested your time and effort 
to the cause of demanding that our elected officials on the school board exercise sound fiscal judgment when 
making decisions about how to spend the taxpayer’s money.  Please make a financial investment in our cause 
by making a donation to a newly formed Political Committee: “Citizens for Accountability in D15”.   
 
Thank you for your continued support.  If you would like to make a contribution, please use the form below.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mary E. Vanek, Chairman,  
Lisa C. Neal, Treasurer 
 
****************************************************************************** 

CONTRIBUTION FORM 
Name _________________________________ 
Address ________________________________ 
               ________________________________ 
Occupation (only required if you are donating more than $150.00 
              ________________________________ 
 
Make your check payable to: Citizens for Accountability in D15 
    c/o Lisa C. Neal 
    5503 Silent Brook Lane 
    Rolling Meadows, IL 60008 
 
Only contributions in excess of $150.00 will be itemized on our campaign disclosure statement filed with the 
State Board of Elections.  However, we are required by law to keep an internal record of all contributors who 
give more than $20. 


